
Marguerite McLean 

From: Marguerite Mclean 
Sent: 
To: 

Wednesday, July 17, 2013 1:57PM 
Michael Lawson 

Cc: Jim Breman 

Subject: RE: Confidential DN 03464-13- Dkt 130009-EI 

Per this e-mail, the Clerk's Office will return to the source confidential DN 03464-13. 
Thank you. 

Marguerite H. Mclean, Records Technician 

Florida Public Service Commission 

Office of Commission Clerk 

Capital Circle Office Center 

2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 

Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 
(850) 413-6824 

From: Michael Lawson 
Sent: Wednesday, July 17, 2013 1:52PM 
To: Marguerite McLean 

Subject: RE: Confidential DN 03464-13- Dkt 130009-EI 

Yes, 

Thanks, 

Mike 

From: Marguerite Mclean 
Sent: Wednesday, July 17, 2013 12:56 PM 
To: Michael Lawson 
Cc: Jim Breman 
Subject: Confidential DN 03464-13- Dkt 130009-EI 

Michael, 

ON 03986-13 was filed on 7/12/13. This document is OPC's direct testimony and exhibits of William R. Jacobs, 

Jr., Ph.D. 

Since we received this document, 

Can confidential DN 03464-13 be returned to OPC? 

DN 03464-13- OPC (McGlothlin)- (CONFIDENTIALI Direct testimony and exhibits of William R. Jacobs, Jr., 

Ph.D.; provided on CD only. 

Thank you. 

Marguerite H. Mclean, Records Technician 

Florida Public Service Commission 
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Office of Commission Clerk 

Capital Circle Office Center 

2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 

Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 

(850) 413-6824 

From: Jim Breman 
Sent: Wednesday, July 10, 2013 12:11 PM 
To: Marguerite McLean; Michael Lawson 
Subject: RE: Confidential DN 03464-13 

Mike, please confirm with FPL that the entire document (03464-13} is NOT confidential and inquire how FPL/OPC plan to 

address the matter. 

My gut says filing a new non-confidential document is much cleaner but I'm just an analyst. 

Once the new filing appears then it would be appropriate to return 03464-13 to sender. 

Thanks, I've been wondering about how things would flow myself. 

From: Marguerite McLean 
Sent: Wednesday, July 10, 2013 9:03 AM 
To: Jim Breman 
Subject: Confidential DN 03464-13 

Jim, 

Yesterday the Clerk's Office received DN 03869-13 [FPL (Cano) - Notice of withdrawal of notice of intent to 

request confidential classification of portions of testimony and exhibits filed by OPC on 6/20/13.] 

Does this filing pertain to Confidential DN 03464-13 [OPC (McGlothlin)- (CONFIDENTIAL) Direct testimony and 

exhibits of William R. Jacobs, Jr., Ph.D.; provided on CD only.] ?? 

If so, do you want the Clerk's Office to return Confidential DN 03464-13 to OPC, if they are going to be filing a 

new non-confidential filing? 

Thanks. 

Marguerite H. Mclean, Records Technician 

Florida Public Service Commission 

Office of Commission Clerk 

Capital Circle Office Center 

2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 

(850) 413-6824 
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